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Life Education – Thursday 4th September 

Next Thursday Life Education will be visiting 

the School. All students including our 

Jumpstart students have the opportunity to 

visit the van and participate in the Healthy 

Harold Program. Permission notes need to be 

returned. The cost of $5 needs to be paid to 

the office. The school subsidised the cost of 

this excellent opportunity for Students. 

Merchandise is also available for students to 

purchase. 

3-6 Excursion to Lake Ainsworth 

This week the School received funds ($150 per 

student) from Richmond PRA to support our 

students attending the Lake Ainsworth 

excursion. The new cost for each student to 

attend the excursion is now $150.  New invoices 

and refunds have been sent home today. 

Payment needs to be finalised by Monday 1st 

September. 

We thank Richmond PRA for supporting our 

students and their families. 

Good luck to Brittany Ford.  

Brittany will be competing at the Regional Athletics Carnival representing the 

Moree Zone this Friday. Good Luck Brittany.  

Canteen P & C Fathers Day Stall 

Monday 1st September. 
There are Gifts suitable for Dads and Grandfathers, and are priced 

at $5each. 

The Calendar 

Term 3 

Aug 

Fri 29th Regional Athletics 

Carnival - Tamworth 

Sept 

Mon 1st Father’s Day Stall. 

Wed 3rd – Active After-School 

Program 3-4pm 

Thurs 4th Kinda Transition -

Jumpstart Program 

Thurs 4th Life Education Van Visit 

Mon 8th Roxy Theatre Bingara - 

Goldilocks Rocks Performance 

Wed 10th – Active After-School 

Program 3-4pm 

Thurs 11th t Kinda Transition -

Jumpstart Program 

Thur 11th P & C Meeting 7pm 

Fri 12th Jump Rope for Heart 

Mon 15th – Fri 19th Lake 

Ainsworth 3-6 Excursion 

Fri 19th – Last Day of Term 
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Active After School Program 

Active After School Program will continue (weather permitting) until Wednesday, 

10th September. There will be NO Active After School the last week of this term. 

The Pallamallawa Public School App. 

Parents are asked to put this App onto their smartphone. It is proving an 

excellent communication source for parents to receive information from the 

school. Yesterday cancellation of Active After School Program was sent out at 

2pm and those phones with the App received the information immediately. 

Newsletters, notes, instant notifications, calendar information are all included on 

the App. This App is available at no cost to parents. 

Jump Rope for Heart 

Students will be participating in the Jump Rope for Heart Jump off on Friday 12th 

September.  Students have started preparation skipping each morning. 

Information and Sponsorship forms have been sent home. 

Reminder - Glass Bottles and Tins of Food 

Glass and tinned food are banned due to the safety concerns. Please 

transfer tinned food or bottled food into a plastic container 

for use at school. 

Canteen 

Kerry Munn is the Canteen Coordinator.  Families are allocated to do Friday 

canteen. The Friday fruit program will continue and parents will be placed on a 

roster to supply fruit. Mrs Kerrie McNamara will continue to assist with Canteen 

every Monday. Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her 

know if you need to change / swap a day. 

 

2014 Canteen Roster Term 3 

  
Monday Canteen  Friday Canteen Friday Fruit Roster 

  29th August Kerrie McNamara Amy Haley 

1st September Kerrie McNamara 5th September Kerry Munn Donna Stevens 

8th September Kerrie McNamara 12th September Heidi Johnstone Kylie Kumar 

15th September Kerrie McNamara  19th September Kerry Munn Casey Schneider 

 


